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Alex Weiner

From: Peter McEnery <peter@mceneryco.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 12:40 PM
To: Alex Weiner
Subject: Ballard - Hwy 4520 22

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Mr. Weiner, 
 
I write regarding our conversa on of yesterday.  As I noted, I am a neighbor of Ballard Brands on Moores Road behind 
their corporate headquarters.  The referenced loca on that is subject to the public hearing is the old Burger King 
loca on with entrances on two major thoroughfares, West Approach and Hwy 22.  I have no objec on to two 
monument signs, one of Hwy 22 and one on the West Approach entrance to the property. 
 
Please note my support to allow for two monument signs at this loca on. 
 
Regards, 
  

Peter M. McEnery, MAI, CRE, President 
Direct:  985-951-2330 – Mandeville 
Direct:  504-274-2710 – New Orleans 
Cell:     985-789-9091 
 
 

 
810 Union Street, 4th Floor 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70112 
 
170 Moores Road 
Mandeville, Louisiana 70471 
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State Certified General Appraiser – Louisiana, Mississipppi, Alabama 
State Licensed Real Estate Broker – Louisiana, Mississippi, Alabama 
UNAUTHORIZED USE:  The unauthorized use of transmitted information, attachments, and data
is prohibited.  The content, in its entirety, contained in this email is for the intended user’s use only.
It has been sent for the sole purpose of the intended recipient(s) benefit and use. If the reader of this
message is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not permitted to review,
use, disclose, disseminate, distribute, or copy this communication, or any of its contents. If you
have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all
copies of the original message. 
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